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BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
Regular Meeting 

Tuesday, November 16, 2021 
7:00 pm 

 

Public Access to the meeting is only available via Zoom 
Click on the link or paste into your browser 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85798286427 
Public comment can be made via Zoom by using the raise hand function when appropriate. 

 
 

A. Call to Order 
 

B. Executive Session to Discuss Board and Commission Candidates 
 

C. Public Comment 
 

D. Consent Agenda 

• Minutes 
- Board of Selectmen Regular Meeting – October 19, 2021 

• Gifts 
- Stop & Shop Bloomin’ 4 Good Program - Wilton Food Pantry - $72.00 
- Visiting Nurse Association of Ridgefield – Senior Center Gift Fund- $200.00 

 

E. Discussion and/or Action 
1. Police Department Staffing - Chief John Lynch 
2. Recommendation for Emergency Communication System - Captain Tom Conlan 
3. 2022 Holiday Schedule 
 

F. Selectmen’s Report 
1. First Selectwoman 

 
2. Selectmen 

 

G. Public Comment 
 

H. Adjournment  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85798286427

